
 
 
 
 
 
 

Swan River Dressage 
Special General Meeting 

Wed 19 Nov 2014 at 730pm 
at Stewarts Restaurant - Brookleigh 

 
Swan River Dressage invites all interested parties to attend their 2014 Special 

General Meeting. 
 
This meeting is essential to form a NEW Committee for 2015 and the 
continuation of the widely regarded Karma Resorts Swan River Dressage Series 
into the future.   
 
If a new committee is not formed the Club will have to be dissolved as the 
current committee was only pulled together to enable the 2014 series to run and 
will not be continuing.   
A New Committee in accordance with the Clubs Constitution will require as a 
minimum: 
 

• a Chairperson, 
• Vice Chair Person,  
• Secretary,  
• Treasurer, and 
• Event Coordinator, this is essential to run the series sponsorship and 

Final 
 
If you wish to be on the committee in 2015 but cannot make the meeting please 
contact the current Secretary – Sharon Leppard on Sharon.leppard@defence.gov.au 
ASAP prior to the meeting 
 
Stewarts is available for dinner prior to the meeting with their $25 Wed Winter Warmer 
Special of Lamb Shank and Glass of Shiraz – you must book. 
 
 
 


